GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
HOME AFFAIRS
LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:327
ANSWERED ON:02.08.2011

WEBSITE OF NSG
Bapurao Shri Khatgaonkar Patil Bhaskarrao;Gaikwad Shri Eknath Mahadeo;Yaskhi Shri Madhu Goud

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the website of the National Security Guards (NSG) has been hacked recently;
(b) if so, the details thereof;
(c) whether the Government has conducted any inquiry in this regard; and

(d) if so, the outcome thereof?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRIJITENDRA SINGH)
(a): The website of NSG has not been hacked. No e-mail accounts of any of the NSG officials was hacked either.

(b) to (d): Not applicable.
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